NEIGHBORHOOD OUTREACH

Our outreach efforts included going door-to-door to notify the community of our upcoming meeting scheduled for June 6, 2017. Also to answer any questions that came up in reference to the project currently being reviewed for rezoning. We had some varied responses to our efforts but overall it was very positive from homeowners, to renters, and business owners. Lawson Newton (attorney for proposed project) contacted the council member (Dan Besse, Southwest Ward) regarding the meeting.

The meeting for the community was held on June 6, 2017 at 1022 West First Street, Winston-Salem, NC. The results are as follows:

- 1. Matthew Early 1308 West Fourth Street, Winston-Salem, NC 27101
- 2. Breonte Guy 1308 West Fourth Street, Winston-Salem, NC 27101
- 3. Marilyn S. Taylor 1304 West Fourth Street, Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Attended the meeting and discussed several phases of development for the project, projected construction scenarios and schedules, etc.

Copies of information from door-to-door meeting are attached.

W-3340 Attachment B